
Whiteoaks Park Tennis Club 
March 2020 Newsletter 

 

TENNIS SEASON 2020 IS ALMOST HERE !! 
 

 

GREETINGS FROM THE BOARD MEMBERS: 
Whiteoaks Park Tennis Club board members, Ivan 
Jimenez, Arthur Searles, Lily Zhou, Absalon Figueroa, 
Yoko Kodaira, Sue Adorjan, Tarique Khan, Nelson 
Nacita, Carol Ann Burgmann and Shelley Ly are 
looking forward to welcome you to the Club again this 
year. Please feel free to reach out to your board 
members in person at the club or via email to share a 
compliment, an idea or to volunteer with club activities 
and events. 

REGISTRATION OPENS MARCH 17 
 

Registration for the 2020 season will be open as of March 17. Please mark your calendar and be 
the first one to register. Below are the membership rates for 2020 season (if you pay after April 30 
you lose the early bird discount): 

Membership Type  Early Bird Regular Money Saving Tip: ​Avail an early bird discount of $10                   
by registering and paying before April 30. 
Time Saving Tip: ​The fastest and most convenient               
way to register/ renew is to use our online registration                   
system with a credit card payment. This is also the                   
safest method given recent corona virus concerns. 

Adult ​(18 years and older) $95 $105 

Couple​ (same address) $140 $150 

Family​ (2 adults + kids under 18) $170 $180 

Junior ​(17 years and under) $40 $50 

 
For registration and regular updates, please add our website to your favourites: 
https://www.whiteoaksparktennis.com/ 
Also please share this website with your friends and family who may be interested in tennis. 
 
FOB: 

 

Time Saving Tip: 
If you renew and pay online with a credit card and use your FOB from last year, you will 
not need to visit club officials as your FOB will be activated automatically. 

If you are a returning member, please hold on to your FOB you purchased last year as it will be 
activated after you have renewed your membership and "paid" (Returning members do not need 
to buy a FOB every year). Returning members may purchase additional FOBs for family members 
who did not purchase one last season.  After renewing your membership, sign in again and click 
the orange "Purchase New FOB" button. Any new FOBs purchased must be picked up at the club 
house when the attendant is on duty.  
 

https://www.whiteoaksparktennis.com/


 
In-Person Registration and FOB pick-up 
 
Registration with payment by cash or cheque and/or FOB pickup will be available at the club on 
the following dates​ from 10 am - 1 pm, April 18 and 25.​ All FOB and membership related inquiries 
should be directed to ​membership@whiteoaksparktennis.com 
 
HEAD PRO FOR LESSONS, CLINICS AND CAMPS: 

 

Based on very positive feedback from the members, Whiteoaks Park 
Tennis Club is very happy to announce that Attila Nagy is coming back as 
the Head Pro for the 2020 season. 
Please note, arrangements for adult lessons, clinics, summer camps and 
junior lessons must be made ​directly​ with the club pro Attila Nagy.  Attila 
Nagy can be reached at: 
attila@whiteoaksparktennis.com​ or ​(416) 450-1966​. 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
Please mark the following dates on your calendars for the try-outs this season: 
 

InterCounty Wednesday, April 15 10am to noon 
Lakeshore League Monday, April 27 7pm to 10pm 
Opening Day BBQ Saturday, May 2 9am to 1pm 
Sunday House League Sunday May 3 6pm to 9pm 
 

Please note, you have to be a ​paid member​ and have to sign up through the online registration 
for the try-outs. Try-outs are optional for returning members of respective team/league.  
 
JUNIOR LEAGUE: 
To serve our junior members better, Whiteoaks Park Tennis Club is considering a 
Saturday/Sunday afternoon junior league team. We are looking for 4-6 boys and 4-6 girls under 18 
who can play regulation ball full court or under 12 who can play green dot ball. If your 
dependents will be interested in this program please email to ​info@whiteoaksparktennis.com 
with the kid's name, gender, age and available days Sat/Sun). Based on the response from 
members we will make a final decision.  
We are also looking for an adult team captain to coordinate the team and line-ups. Please let us 
know if you are interested in captaining our junior team. 
 
STAY UP TO DATE WITH WHITEOAKS EVENTS 
Please add the following email addresses to your contacts to receive our future emails 
info@whiteoakspartktennis.com president@whiteoaksparktennis.com 
 
FOLLOW US ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE: 
 

 
Follow us on facebook to stay connected with club events and news. 
https://www.facebook.com/Whiteoaks-Park-Tennis-Club-317096972259315/ 
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